
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

GDA/SLA 7th October 2019 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

RE: SIXTH FORM OPEN EVENING – THURSDAY, 31ST OCTOBER 2019 

The above evening is taking place in the Millennium Hall, Performing Arts rooms and Sixth Form Centre on 
Thursday, 31st October between 6:00 p.m. and 8:30 p.m. for all Year 11 students and parents/guardians. 

From 6:00 p.m. you will be able to look around the Sixth Form Centre, Millennium Hall and Performing Arts 
rooms where there will be subject displays.  Sixth Form staff and Sixth Form students will be available to 
discuss all the courses on offer and to display examples of work currently being undertaken.  

Miss Davies (Head of Sixth Form) and Mr Vigeon (Assistant Head) will talk about Sixth Form life, Sixth Form 
courses and possible routes for all students, held in the Millennium Hall at the following times: 

6:30 p.m. Talk for Cromer and Hales Students 

7:15 p.m. Talk for Morrison and Stanhope Students 

Once again, the students will be making applications to our Sixth Form online and information will be given 
regarding this process.  It is hoped that there will be members of staff from both Highsted and Borden 
attending and they will be available to answer any questions concerning the possibility of courses to be taken 
at their schools.  

Refreshments will be available in the Sixth Form Centre from 6:00 p.m. until 8:30 p.m. 

Prior to the evening, it is intended that all students will be given a Sixth Form Information leaflet containing 
details of all the subjects on offer.  This will also be available on the School website, after the Open Evening.  It 
would be extremely helpful if both students and yourselves read through this, in order to formulate questions 
to put to subject staff and students.  

Please note that students are expected to wear appropriate smart Sixth Form dress or school uniform at this 
event. 

Please complete the reply slip below.  Your son/daughter should return this to his/her tutor by Friday, 
18th October at the latest.  Alternatively, you may wish to e-mail a reply to slarkin@fulstonmanor.kent.sch.uk.  

Yours faithfully 

 

G Davies 
Head of Sixth Form 
…..……………………………….………………………….…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

REPLY SLIP:  (ATTN. MRS S LARKIN) TO BE RETURNED BY FRIDAY, 18TH OCTOBER FULSTON MANOR SCHOOL 

RE: SIXTH FORM OPEN EVENING – THURSDAY, 31ST OCTOBER 2019 (Please tick one box below) 

 I*/We* shall be attending the Sixth Form Open Evening 

 I*/We* shall NOT be attending the Sixth Form Open Evening 

STUDENT NAME: ___________________________________________ TUTOR GROUP: ____________________ 

PARENT/GUARDIAN SIGNATURE: _______________________________ DATE: ___________________________ 
 

mailto:slarkin@fulstonmanor.kent.sch.uk

